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NEDC Board of Directors seeks membership nominations

Summary
Nanaimo City Council’s Nominating Committee for the Nanaimo Economic Development Corporation (NEDC)
is accepting nominations for exemplary leaders in our community to actively participate on the Board of Directors
of the NEDC.

The NEDC is an arm’s length for-profit corporation owned by the City of Nanaimo created to provide economic
development and tourism services to the greater Nanaimo area. The NEDC Directors are an integral component
of the Corporation’s effectiveness and credibility and are responsible for setting NEDC’s strategic and policy
direction.

Written submissions should be addressed to:

NEDC Nominating Committeec/o Holly Pirozzini, Administrative Assistant, City Manager’s Office455 Wallace
Street, Nanaimo, BC V9R 5J6Email: holly.pirozzini@nanaimo.ca

Strategic Link: N/A

Key Points
• If you are prepared to make a three year commitment, have exemplary leadership skills in running dynamic

organizations; understand Board governance; and have the passion to commit to governing the NEDC, please
prepare a submission in writing outlining your background and interest in the NEDC.

• The Nominating Committee is accepting written submissions until 4:00 p.m. Thursday, January 21, 2016.

Quotes
"We encourage those who are committed to our community and passionate about its future growth and
prosperity to put their names forward."

Guillermo Ferrero
Director of Information and Technology Legislative Services

City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Guillermo Ferrero
Director of Information and Technology Legislative Services
City of Nanaimo
250-755-4423

View the online edition for more information - http://cnan.ca/1JsQJVO

https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR151222NEDCBoardOfDirectorsSeeksMembershipNominations.html

